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Amy Mistrot <amistrot@natickma.org> Tue, Feb 19, 2019 at 2:55 PM

 
Amy I did a site visit in order to review this request by Eversource.  
 
The proposed utility pole nearest the shared driveway for #4 + #6 Sunshine Avenue is problematic for two reasons, first it
would have to almost abut Sunshine Ave as there is very little space between the roadway and a wooden wall/fence. 
 Sunshine being very narrow cannot really accommodate this.  Additionally the residents at #4 + #6 Sunshine have to
back out of their shared driveway in order to see past the wall/fence.  When doing this more than half their vehicle are
already into the roadway.  Adding a utility pole at that location will add three to four more feet into the roadway before they
can properly see on-coming traffic entering from Oak Street.
 
The replacement utility pole on Oak Street to the south of Sunshine appears to be proposed in, or at a minimum, right up
against the driveway entrance/exit for St. Marks Church which would create a number of risks related to sight distance
and turning movements.
 
If I can be of any further assistance please let me know.
 
Respectfully,
 
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 




